
THIS CONSULTATION HAS NOW CLOSED.

The Public Health Agency (PHA) is responsible for overseeing implementation of 
Personal and Public Involvement (PPI) in Health and Social Care services (HSC) in 
Northern Ireland.

PPI is used to describe the concept and practice of involving service users, carers 
and the public in the planning, commissioning, delivery and evaluation of the HSC 
services they receive.

This consultation exercise is being undertaken to seek stakeholder views on the 
summary of the actions to be progressed by the PHA during 2016-19.

The consultation document can be found attached below along with the PPI 
Standards leaflet.
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PPI Standards leaflet.pdf 1.13 MB
Consultation document for PHA PPI Proposed Action Plan 2016-19. 
v2_0.docx 224.23 KB
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